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Tax Season Updates cover latest legislation in two-day workshop worth 16 CPE 

Events taking place in 100+ locations across the U.S. 

 

APPLETON, Wis. (Aug. 2, 2021) – Registration is now open for all 100+ Tax Season Updates 

events, hosted by the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP). These events are 

located throughout the country to reach tax professionals in every state. This event is also 

offered virtually, which Premium level NATP members can attend for free.  

These events, formerly known as the 1040 Updates, are designed to help tax professionals 

understand the complexities of tax law to help you serve your clients with the excellence they 

deserve. Taught by a team of instructors using hands-on learning tools, this two-day workshop 

provides detailed, in-depth information on the most recent legislation and IRS updates. 

Attendees will earn 16 CPE by the end.  

Each event will include information and analyze provisions of the Consolidated Appropriations 

Act, 2021, and the American Rescue Plan Act, and how these provisions affect U.S. taxpayer 

clients. Attendees will learn how to determine the tax treatment of different sources of income, 

apply inflation-adjusted amounts to 2021 individual returns, and analyze the change in tax rules 

for certain credits and deductions, including the expanded child tax credit and the third 

economic impact payment, including plus-up payments. 

Registration also includes an on-demand webinar in January covering any last-minute tax law 

changes, a quick reference desk card, a multi-page tax law quick reference guide with 

flowcharts, an e-book with handouts from each session and a certificate of completion. 

The first live in-person events begin Oct. 25, 2021, in Lakewood, Colorado; Bay City, Michigan; 

Memphis, Tennessee; Perrysburg, Ohio; Liverpool, New York; and Bismark, North Dakota. 

 

### 

About NATP: The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) is the largest association 

dedicated to equipping tax professionals with the resources, connections and education they 

need to provide the highest level of service to their clients. 23,000 members rely on NATP to 

deliver professional connections, content expertise and advocacy that provides them with the 

support they need to best serve their clients. The NATP headquarters is located in Appleton, 

WI. To learn more, visit www.natptax.com.  

Looking for a tax expert? Rhonda Collins, EA, CPA, MBA, is the director of tax content and 

government relations at the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP). Collins has a 

diverse background of over 25 years in the industry. As a licensed CPA and EA, Collins can 
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represent clients before the IRS. She is available for phone or video interviews to discuss 

federal tax topics including tax law change and its implications, taxpayer issues, tax preparer 

regulation and more. To schedule an interview with Collins, contact nkasten@natptax.com. 
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